
Quakertown Community, 

The Quakertown Borough and surrounding municipalities are aware of the peaceful 
demonstration scheduled for Saturday, June 6th from 1:00pm to 3:00pm at the Park at 4th. 
Protest of this nature are protected by the First Amendment which guarantees the freedom 
of expression and right to peacefully assemble. 

The Quakertown Borough Police Department has been working together with 
demonstration organizers to ensure the success of this peaceful protest, while keeping our 
community and residents safe. It is our goal to allow people to respectfully assemble and 
communicate their message as long as it does not jeopardize the safety and security of 
everyone. 

Stay well, 

Scott C. McElree
Scott C. McElree 
Borough Manager/ Chief of Police 
Borough of Quakertown 
35 N. Third Street 
Quakertown, PA 18951 

Serving with Honor, Integrity, and Pride 
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